
 

 June 5, 2020 

​ ​  

 

Dear Centennial Families:  

I wanted to reach out and let you know that I will continue to be here for your 
students and families as the school year comes to an end and throughout 
the summer.  I will be available if your students are in need of mental health or 
emotional support, or if they are just having a difficult time. In addition, I am 
able to provide you with community resources to meet their mental health 
needs.  

You can reach me by email: shannon.henry@centennialbroncos.org  

Or by completing this form:  https://forms.gle/SEeGe4DJj9MZc6WQ8 

 

Hope your summers go well. Stay happy and healthy.  

Shannon Henry, LMHP  
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